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Announcing Generous Foundation Support for the 52nd Annual
Conference in Pittsburgh

WESTFORD, Massachusetts – The Art Libraries Society of North America (ARLIS/NA) is
honored to announce the continued generous support from The Samuel H. Kress Foundation
and The Gladys Krieble Delmas Foundation to fund attendee travel to the society’s 52nd
annual conference from April 2-5, 2024, in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania.

Aimed particularly at student registrants and presenters, the awards signify our commitment to
address the need for travel support above and beyond the existing travel awards program. We
are deeply grateful for the generosity of the Kress and Delmas Foundations as they supply the
funds that make travel to the conference possible. Support from the Kress Foundation will
provide twenty $500 awards for conference session moderators and speakers and support
from the Delmas Foundation will offer ten $750 awards for student member attendees.

About the Art Libraries Society of North America
Founded in 1972, the Art Libraries Society of North America (ARLIS/NA) is a dynamic,
international organization of close to 1,000 individuals devoted to fostering excellence in art
and design librarianship and image management in the United States, Canada and Mexico.
The membership includes architecture and art librarians, visual resources professionals,
artists, curators, educators, publishers, students, and others interested in visual arts
information. To serve this diverse constituency, the Society provides a wide range of programs
and services within an organizational structure that encourages participation at every level.
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